
18/06/2020 

MR Louis Molines 
8 Violet ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
louis@louisand.co 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

To the assessing officer. 

I am writing to express my support in the Manly Boatshed DA application. 

As a local resident with a young family of 3 children, I strongly believe that this DA is not only a 
fantastic proposal to upgrade the exisiting rundown boat shed, but also we very much needs 
this. The area is blessed with such natural beauty on our doorstep however we are lacking in 
the facilities and amenities to really enjoy it to it's full potential (particularly around this area). 
It can only be a win win scenario for the community by replacing an industrial working slipway 
with community friendly place that encourages low impact activities such as sailing, kayaking 
among other things. And a coffee stop whilst walking into Manly is an added bonus. 

The fact that the DA proposal is from a young family who also live there means they have our 
community interests at heart.

Regards,

Louis Molines 

Sent: 18/06/2020 4:43:21 PM
Subject: Online Submission


